
August 27 

Request from the Durham and Area Terry Fox Run to raise a flag at the 
municipal office from September 16 to September 21, 2020. 

Morning, 

My name is Rob Edwards and my wife Deb and I organize the West 
Grey/Durham TerryFox run. This is the 40th anniversary of the Marathon of Hope and 
it will certainly be different! This years event is scheduled for Sunday September 
20th. We are hoping the Municipality can assist us with getting the word out to 
residents on what the event will look like this year and how residents can still 
participant, collect pledges, donate etc. Mayor Robinson has been a strong supporter 
and I'd appreciate if you could forward this to her for her input. Thanking you in 
advance. 

Rob Edwards.  

  


